MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL MEETING, 5:00 P.M., TUESDAY,
OCTOBER 7, 2014, WASTE WATER TREATMENT PLANT CONSTRUCTION SITE VISIT,
1325 CHESHIRE ST., CHESHIRE CT 06410

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Council Chairman Tim Slocum.
Members present were Patti Flynn Harris, Sylvia Nichols, David Schrumm, Jim Sima
and Peter Talbot. Liz Linehan and Rob Oris arrived at 5:10 p.m.

Also present were the following members of the Water Pollution Control Authority:
Tim Pelton, Matt Bowman and Tom Scannell. Staff present were George Noewatne,
Walter Gancarz, Dennis Dievert, James Jaskot and Michael A. Milone.

Council Chairman Slocum briefly explained the purpose of the site visit and Tim
Pelton, WPCA Chairman, welcomed everyone and thanked the Council members for
the great turnout. Mr. Pelton then turned the meeting over to Town staff Walter
Gancarz and Dennis Dievert.

Mr. Gancarz started the group on a walking tour of every building and treatment tank
that was undergoing an upgrade or was newly constructed. In walking the group
through each facility or processing tank Messrs. Gancarz and Dievert explained the
purpose of each facility and tank and how they interrelated with the subsequent
process along the treatment flow from entry into the Plant to discharge into the river
as well as retention and disposal of sludge.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. on a motion by Ms. Harris and seconded by Sylvia
Nichols and approved unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Michael A. Mitone
Town Manager
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